
  

 

 

NCFE values the importance of lifelong learning, particularly in the current climate, as those 

affected by the pandemic are being forced to look at new career paths or upskilling in new 

areas that are growing significantly. 

We’re taking focused action to support adult learners and help them to build the confidence 

they need to forge new career paths and find, stay and progress in employment. 

Join our webinar 

Supporting Adults with Training for Employment 

Tuesday 1 December, 12-12.45pm 

 

NCFE is determined to support adult learners to retrain and reskill during the current climate. 

Join our webinar, in partnership with Careermap, as we discuss the importance of lifelong 

learning, the impact of the pandemic on adult learners, and solutions for supporting those 

hard to reach adult learners onto their next steps. 

Sign up today 

 

 

Find out more 
Visit: www.ncfe.org.uk/go-the-distance/supporting-adults-with-training-for-employment 

Email: gothedistance@ncfe.org.uk 
 

 

https://bit.ly/3kOHGqX
https://bit.ly/3lJJxyF
mailto:gothedistance@ncfe.org.uk

